HAWK TALK 02/13/20

HEY HAWKS! WELCOME TO YOUR HAWK TALK TWO-IN-TWO. WE ARE THIS EPISODE’S
HOSTS FROM THE GIRLS’ VARSITY BASKETBALL TEAM — BREANNA DAVIS AND ANYIAH
JOHNSON.

WE BOTH RECENTLY ECLIPSED THE ONE-THOUSANDTH CAREER POINT MARK, AND
OUR TEAM JUST FINISHED THE DISTRICT AS THE UNDEFEATED CHAMPS. THE BOYS’
ARE ALSO UNDEFEATED AND BOTH TEAMS SHOULD HAVE GREAT PLAYOFF RUNS!

LAST WEEK, WE CELEBRATED FIFTEEN STUDENT-ATHLETES WHO SIGNED THEIR
LETTERS OF INTENT TO PLAY COLLEGIATE SPORTS ON FULL SCHOLARSHIP. WE WILL
HAVE AN ACADEMIC SIGNING DAY ON APRIL TWENTY-NINTH AND CAN’T WAIT TO
CELEBRATE THE SUCCESS OF OUR STUDENTS IN THE CLASSROOM AS WELL!

RED OAK |-S-D ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS CELEBRATED THE ONE-HUNDREDTH DAY OF
SCHOOL THIS WEEK! STUDENTS HAD FUN DRESSING UP AS HUNDRED-YEAR-OLDS AND
DECORATING HATS AND SHIRTS WITH A HUNDRED OF THEIR FAVORITE ITEMS. OUR
STUDENTS ARE ONE HUNDRED DAYS SMARTER AND ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO THE
REST OF THE SCHOOL YEAR!

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR HAWK WINTER GUARD ON THEIR RECENT FIRST-PLACE
FINISH IN A NORTH TEXAS COLORGUARD ASSOCIATION COMPETITION. THEY WILL BE
HOSTING AN EVENT NEXT SATURDAY AT THE HIGH SCHOOL AND WOULD LOVE TO
HAVE THE STANDS FULL OF SUPPORTERS.

FEBRUARY IS CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION MONTH, AND RED OAK I-S-D
OFFERS A VARIETY OF COURSES TO HELP STUDENTS KICK-START THEIR EXPERIENCES IN
THE REAL WORLD. LET’S TAKE A QUICK LOOK AT SOME OF WHAT OUR CONSTRUCTION
TECHNOLOGY AND HEALTH SCIENCE PROGRAMS OFFER.

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON OUR C-T-E OPPORTUNITIES, VISIT RED-OAK-I-S-D DOT-
ORG SLASH C-T-E.

NEXT WEEK IS FUTURE FARMERS OF AMERICA WEEK ACROSS TEXAS. THE RED OAK
HIGH SCHOOL F-F-A HAS WON SEVERAL AWARDS AND SCHOLARSHIPS SO FAR THIS
SEASON AND ARE CURRENTLY COMPETING IN THE SAN ANTONIO STOCK SHOW. GOOD
LUCK!



e WE WANT TO WISH OUR STATE SWIMMING COMPETITOR
eye-YOH-da LARRANAGA
THE BEST AT THE STATE MEET THIS WEEKEND!

e REMEMBER, STUDENTS ARE OFF TOMORROW, AND MONDAY IS A HOLIDAY FOR ALL
STAFF AND STUDENTS.

e THAT'SIT FOR THIS EPISODE OF HAWK TALK. THANKS IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR
SUPPORT AS WE GO INTO THE PLAYOFFS. HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND AND GO HAWKS!



